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Message

From: Belinda Crowe [IMCEAEX-
_0=M1MS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMIN ISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDIBCHF23SPDLT+29 CN=RECIPIENTS CN=BELINDA+20CROWE79E 
569F-4 526-A078-F5B4958A8917220@C72A47.ingest.local] 

Sent: 01/04/2014 15:20:15 
To: Sophie Bia!aszewski GRO i]; Mark R Davies G_________,____GRo_ l]; Chris Aujard 

GRO ] 

CC: Martin Edwards ------------------------------Ro ll 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

BCC: Belinda Crowe L_.__._._..._..._..._.. GRO._._._._._._._._._._._._. ] 
Subject:Fwd: Update from Post Office meeting, 24 March 2014 

For information. We have received the letter from James Arbuthnot and are considering a response. 

Best wishes 

Belinda 

148 Old Street, LONDON, EC1V 9HQ 

GRO 
Begin forwarded message: 

Date: 1 April 2014 10:56:20 BST 

To: Undisclosed recipients:; 

Subject: Update from Post Office meeting, 24 March 2014 

Dear Colleagues, 

Thanks to those of you who attended or sent representatives to our meeting on 24 March. 

I thought it would be useful to summarise what was discussed and to point to where we are going with this 
matter. 

I I 

The Post Office has clearly implemented new processes in response to our raising these cases with it. A 
parallel scheme for looking into new cases is already in place, and business improvements have been made. 
This is encouraging news. 
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I remain concerned that the process is taking much longer than anyone wants and also that we were not 
given any indication of when any investigation might yield results, and what exactly we might be told about 
these results. Given that the investigators were on the verge of producing a report on 26 March about their 
work and handing this to the working group, I have also asked when MPs might be offered some more 
substantial news. 

I have therefore written to Paula Vennells, the CEO who attended the meeting, expressing these points and 
requested another meeting which I hope could take place in July. I have also asked her what to do about any 
'new` cases that arise. My office has received one or two, and I know others are being directed to MPs. As 
soon as I receive a reply from Post Office about this, I shall be in touch. 

I have said to the Post Office that I remain confident that the mediation process remains the best possible 
opportunity for this matter to be resolved, but that we need to see some results, and soon. I ask you to be 
patient a while longer. 

Yours ever 

James 

Office of the Rt Hon James Arbuthnot, MP 
House of Cnnmos
Londea SW IA A OAA 

Website: www.`aresritrtiinot.cc~rt~ 
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